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NEWSLETTER Friday 22nd November  2024

Dear families,

What a wonderful week where we are reminded what it means to be a St
Saviour’s child.
Belonging is in the news from the education secretary recently as a post-
pandemic focus. COVID school closures and separation affected some years for
children and families, leading to lower attendance, and diminished social
connections and greater school anxiety. The cost of living crisis has led to
increased familial poverty whilst chronic underfunding, SEND pressures and
political teacher bashing have hurt the profession.
We believe that we are all born belonging, it is not something we earn, we
already belong. When a child puts on a red jumper or white top with the St
Saviour’s logo, they belong with us. We embrace the uniqueness of each child
as a child of God, included for who they are, not having to fit in. Classes were
out in the capital this week, we belong here, and we are part of a wider whole.

Wishing you a safe and warm time

The choir sang in Chrisp Street Market to turn on
the Christmas lights. It is with pride we appreciate
children standing on stage even when they felt
vulnerable and singing so beautifully. That is
belonging, connected and collectively ensuring
people flourish together.



WORSHIP FOCUS

Jesus said “I have come so that you can live life in all its’ fullness” John 10:10
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STARS OF THE WEEK

Anit 

O’Shea 

Etta 

Teddy

Camilla 

Adeola 

Shloka 

Even

Evie 

Asher 

Richard 

Ellie 

Yara 

Aron 
Louie
Isabelle 
Parker
Alanna
Arthur 
Grace
Alexander
Zayan 

Zaynab 



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

Congratulations to our top 

3 classes!
1st: Year 3  93.33%

2nd: Reception 93.10%

3rd: Year 6 92.71%

Polite reminder: 
Children need to be in school 

every day and on time.
Gates are open for 10 minutes 

every day from 8:45 - 8:55. Early 
morning learning at this time sets 
the children up for the day.  Some 

have targeted interventions at 
this time.  

We are aware that some people may find that our pursuit of 
attendance for all children challenging. The Department of 
Education has updated its advice for schools and local authorities 
because of a desire to ensure all children return to school fully. 
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SEND Sport celebration: 25
year of SEND SPORT! On
Wednesday 20th. We went to
Marion Richardson Primary
School. We played archery,
badminton, and a marble game,
where you have to get the
closest to the white ball.
We had fruit kebab for snacks,
which were really nice. We won
a gold medal and it was really
fun. Written by Freya & Sofia
Y6

Year 1 trip to the Soanes Centre was just 
in time before any storms…. Year 1 
recently visited the Soanes Centre, 
where they had the opportunity to 
explore plant life. They observed a wide 
variety of plants and trees, using their 
senses to enhance the experience. The 
children looked for plants, crushed 
leaves and seeds to smell, and closely 
examined the different textures. They 
also sketched the parts of a plant they 
found most interesting. The class 
thoroughly enjoyed their walk around 
Tower Hamlets Cemetery, learning 
about the history of the woodland and 
how it came to be. It was a fun and 
educational experience for Year 1!

Year 2’s Great Fire of

London walk... was shorter

than planned due to the cold

temperatures, thank you for

making sure your child was

wrapped up warmly. The

children had a lovely time and

began their journey at All

Hallows Church, where

Samuel Pepys first saw the

Fire of London. The children

walked on the original cobbled

roads, visited the Monument

and stood where Samuel
Pepys house used to be.

Year 3 visited All Saints Church
where they learnt all about baptism
from vicar Matt and even got a
demonstration around the font!
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